
O t t o R o e h r i c k S e p t e m b e r 2 2 , 1 9 7 6
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Rio Linda, California
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D e a r M r . R o e h r i c k

I hope this letter finds you well.

I am still working on the exhibit I told you about months
ago. The current dates for the show are now December 3, 1976
to January 30, 1977 at the San Francisco Museum of Modem Art.
If you have a chance to get to San Francisco during the run
of the show, please let me know.

In the meantime, I need some more information for my records
and for captioning photographs in the exhibit.

When and where were you bom?

When did you begin building your park; does it have a name?

What were your reasons?

Do you have any future building plans?

In case I need more informaticm, may I have your phone nember?

If it is more convenient, please answer the questions on this
letter. We will send you an invitation to the show, "In Cele
bration of Ourselves", prior to the opening.

Thank you and take care.

S incere ly,

Seymour Rosen
G u e s t C u r a t o r

Please ceply to:

Seymour Rosen
837 1/2 N. Fair fax
Los Mgeles, CA
90046


